HB 1167 -- MISSOURI EMERGENCY RESPONSE COMMISSION
SPONSOR: Kidd

Currently, the law requires the Missouri Emergency Response
Commission to collect specified fees for a period of six years from
August 28, 2012. This bill changes the law so that fees shall be
collected by the commission through August 28, 2024.



